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Council members,

I am a resident of Richmond Beach, and I want to express my support for the city purchasing
the beach parcel north of the Saltwater Park. Public access is important to all our community
members, and the city has the power and obligation to ensure such access. Richmond Beach is
a wonderful community, and our beach is a focal point that must not be closed off to the
public in any way.

Thanks,

September Herrin
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